
5th Grade Band and Choir Nights
Are you interested in being a part of the 6th grade
band and/or choir next school year? Join Mr.Drake
and Mrs.Lemons for band instrument placement and

choir introduction!

Date Time Choir/Band Location (Jr. High)

Tuesday, May 14th 4:00-8:00pm Intro to Choir Band/Choir Room
Tuesday, May 14th 4:00-8:00pm Band Instrument

Petting
Zoo/Selection

Old Gym

Wednesday, May 15th 4:00-5:00pm Intro to Choir Band/Choir Room

What to expect:
6th Grade Band - Mr. Drake

The Music Shoppe will be on site with
many different instruments to try.

Students will have the opportunity to
play different instruments. Mr. Drake
will work with each student to find the

right fit.
“The wand chooses the wizard”

Students will find the instrument that
fits them best, not necessarily their

first choice.

6th Grade Choir - Mrs. Lemons
Mrs. Lemons will meet with groups of six
6th graders for 30 minutes per group. In
this meeting, she will ask questions and
do some very informal singing with each
group. This is not an audition where the
students must prepare a piece to be

sung. However, if students would like to
sing a short song, they are welcome to
do so. Mrs. Lemons will observe behavior

and singing ability in the group
meetings. Students may also ask

questions.

Turn over formore information and sign ups --->



You must sign up for a time to be considered for band or
choir in 6th grade. If you have a conflict, please let Mr.

Drake and/or Mrs. Lemons know.

Those students selected for 6th grade choir will be posted at Beckemeyer by
Friday, May 17th.

Sign up for a time slot using the following QR codes:

Band Signups Choir Signups
Band Link Choir Link

Please enter through the doors next to the old ticket booth in the front of
the junior high. If you have any questions, please reach out via email:

Mr. Drake - Band
ddrake@hillsboroschools.net

Mrs. Lemons - Choir
alemons@hillsboroschools.net

Mr. Drake and Mrs. Lemons will be bringing
high school musicians to Beckemeyer to perform
for 5th grade and answer questions on Friday,

May 3rd.
Mrs. Lemons will also be visiting all 5th
grade music classes during the 2nd and 3rd

week of May!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C45ACAA22A5FCC52-49017989-beginning#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409084DA5A82BA2FC1-48253781-introduction#/
mailto:ddrake@hillsboroschools.net
mailto:alemons@hillsboroschools.net

